
 

K O E I  T E C M O  I N F O R M A T I O N 

 

April 26 2022 

KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS CO., LTD. 

 

 

Notice of donation towards humanitarian aid for Ukraine crisis 

(Update) 
 

 

As previously announced on March 9, 2022, KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS CO., LTD. (headquartered in 

Yokohama, Japan; President & CEO Yoichi Erikawa) committed to making a donation to the UNHCR, the 

UN Refugee agency, towards humanitarian activities to support persons displaced by the crisis in Ukraine. 

In addition to a donation of USD$500,000 by KOEI TECMO, donations collected from the general public 

and executives and employees of KOEI TECMO group companies have been contributed to the UNHCR 

in the amounts listed below.  

 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to everyone for their support through the numerous 

donations we received. 

 

The KOEI TECMO group will continue to actively contribute to society as a digital entertainment 

content company, as stated in our company ethos of “Creativity & Contribution.”  

 

We hope for this state of emergency be resolved as soon as possible, and for the return of peace and 

stability throughout the world. 

 

Donated amounts: 

 

    

 

 

 

* The donation from KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS has been converted to Japanese yen 

using the exchange rate of the date of donation.  

 

 

From the general public JPY 372,359 

From KOEI TECMO group executives and employees JPY 363,990 

KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS * JPY 61,120,000 

Total amount donated JPY 61,856,349 

For media inquiries, contact: 
KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS CO.., LTD.  Business Administration Division 

TEL:  045-562-8111 
https://www.koeitecmo.co.jp/ 

 

https://www.koeitecmo.co.jp/

